RFP No: 2018-14

Date of Issue:

7/20/2018

Solicitation: Pest Control Services Due Date: 8/22/2018
Department: Public Works # of Proposals Submitted: 4
Contact: Anthony Cariveau

Evaluation Results Points
Proposers Gary Sessa Kenton Smith Joseph Amato Total Rank
Hulett Environmental Services 90 89 83 262 1
Beach Environmental Exterminating, Inc. 75 76 79 230 2
Pest Logic, Inc. 62 62 54 178 3

Petri Pest Control Services, Inc.
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September 5, 2018

To All Respondents of RFP 2018-14

The City of Parkland would like to thank you for participating in its Request for Proposal
(RFP) for Pest Control Services. In accordance with the RFP requirements, the evaluation
of all submitted proposals has been completed. Hulett Environmental Services, Inc. has
demonstrated the highest degree of responsiveness to the requirements of the RFP and,
contingent upon successful negotiation and City Commission Approval, will be awarded the
contract.

The City of Parkland recognizes and appreciates the time and effort your firm invested into
preparing and submitting your proposal to us. Please rest assured that it was carefully
reviewed and evaluated in accordance with the RFP requirements. Although your firm was
not awarded a contract at this time, the City of Parkland would like to thank you for
participating in the RFP process.

Please keep your information updated on the City’s website or DemandStar so that you will
be notified of future business opportunities with the City of Parkland.

Should you have any questions, please contact Anthony Cariveau at 954-757-4177. Thank
you for your continued interest in doing business with City of Parkland.
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Anthony J. Cariveau, MPA, CPPO, CPPB, FCCN
Purchasing Director
City of Parkland

CC: Bill Evans, Director of Public Works





